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PRESS RELEASE 
Release date*IMMEDIATE*
Art in the Woods - King’s Wood Interventions – Saturday July 8th from 5-9pm
Everyone is invited to enjoy a special evening’s walk in King’s Wood, to see and experience new art works and performances in this wonderful place. The work has been created for Kings Wood by students of the University for the Creative Arts in collaboration with Stour Valley Creative Partnership. 

A route has been devised to take in the thought provoking artistic interventions and a guided walk will leave the main car park on White Hill, Challock at 5.00pm. Maps will also be available at the car park that evening, for those wishing to guide themselves. The walk should take about 1:45h, including a stop half-way at the Forest Studio for refreshments and to see work created as part of artist residences. 
We would recommend sensible footwear, as there are uneven surfaces throughout, and to bring a torch.  

SVCP’s vision is to engage a wide audience with art and the magic of King’s Wood through interpretation, educational programmes and facilitating new commissions of works of art in King’s Wood and the wider landscape. 
For further details telephone 03000 410900/ email kentishstour@kent.gov.uk. 
Ends
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